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To whom it may concern
I wish to lodge my objection to the change [PC7] policy 4.102
This is a blatant attack on freshwater fishermen and their recreational activities  by limiting
the movement of salmonoids through the waterways, such restrictions would have a
dramatic effect on spwanning and the viability to have a sustainable fishing waters
Fishing is an entrenched activity with in New Zealand society and the benefits it bring are
are not only financial via employment and tourism it also adds to the welfare of a balanced
society and given current government policy around well being such a move would
directly contravene that intent
regards
Ken Lloyd
33 queenspark dr
Christchurch 8083
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